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Project Description 
The Department of Transportation and 
Public Facilities (DOT&PF), in partnership 
with City of Wasilla, the Mat-Su Borough 
(MSB), and the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) plan to design and 
construct the Hermon Road Extension and 
Upgrade: Parks Highway to Palmer-Wasilla 
Highway project. 

The project is located in one of the most 
congested areas of the MSB highway 
network and is within the fastest growing 
region in the state.
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The project has completed environmental analysis and is currently in the design development process. 
Utility coordination and the right-of-way acquisition process are anticipated to begin in early 2025.

Current Status



The project would provide for increased network connectivity and help alleviate congestion on and 
around the Parks Highway, which currently operates at capacity in this area and is a critical interstate 
route. Commercial areas adjacent to the project continues to build out, increasing traffic volumes on 
Hermon Road and degrading intersection function at the Parks Highway. 

The project will upgrade the existing portion of Hermon Road as well as extend Hermon Road 
north to the Palmer-Wasilla Highway and add travel lanes, turn lanes, shoulders, pedestrian and 
bicycle facilities, drainage, safety and roadside hardware features. The project will also install a new 
signalized intersection at the Palmer-Wasilla Highway to address operational concerns and improve 
side street delay for Hermon Road.

For more information contact:
Chris Bentz, P.E. 

DOT&PF Project Manager 
(907) 269-0652

Sam Tyler, P.E. 
DOWL Project Manager 

(907) 562-2000

Morgan McCammon 
DOWL Public Involvement

(907) 562-2000

www.HermonRoadExtension.com HermonRoadExtension@dowl.com
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